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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Robert S. Creps [RCreps@pesenv.com]
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 2:26 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Revised NOR for Lerer Brothers site (RO57) 64th and Christie Ave, Emeryville

Mark, 
Thank you for your quick replacement of the NOR.  We very much appreciate it. 
Rob 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 2:24 PM 
To: Denise Pinkston 
Cc: William W. Mast; Robert S. Creps 
Subject: Revised NOR for Lerer Brothers site (RO57) 64th and Christie Ave, Emeryville 
 
Denise, 
Please replace the NOR that you received with the attached NOR.  I spoke with Will Mast this afternoon who let me know 
of the naming error in the original NOR.  It has been replaced on public websites (ACEH and Geotracker) for future 
reference, and I will also forward a copy to the Richard Gold Trust. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


